DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB Telephone 01952 386870

Head Teacher: Mrs J Thomas



22nd September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

As you will be aware, we have extended the deadline for paying the Arthog deposit to allow time for discussion and for the parents' meeting to go ahead.

We are now in the position of needing to finalise costings and staffing, so need ALL DEPOSITS by **Wednesday 24**th **September** please. We will then be sending out a revised timeline for further payments based on the exact costings. We will also be sending out the order forms for the Arthog hoodies.

If you have any problems or questions, please contact Mrs Willoughby or Miss Chantry to discuss this further.

Many thanks to all of you who have already paid the deposit, and to those who have already been involved in discussions with us. We do appreciate this is an extremely expensive opportunity, but one which we offer as we believe in the value of it to our pupils.

Thanks, as always, for your support.

Mrs Willoughby Y6 Phase Leader





